Jeff Watson

From: Brenda Larsen

Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 1:25 PM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: BL-12-00026 Smith

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

In regard to BL-12-00026 Smith Boundary Line Adjustment, | have the following comments/requirements:

Boundary line adjustments shall not create setback issues with buildings or any type of LP-gas tanks;
Any new road or driveways created shall comply with Kittitas County Road Standards and Kittitas County Code Title 20;
All future development shall comply with all applicable codes.

If you have any questions or comments, please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
Brenda Larsen

Fire Marshal
509-962-7000

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 9:37 AM

To: Christina Wollman; Brenda Larsen; Jan Ollivier; Holly Duncan; Joe Gilbert; James Rivard
Subject: BL-12-00026 Smith

BL-12-00026 Smith

Christina, Holly, and Brenda,

Could you please review this application for comment. Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go to
the attachment tab in EDEN).

Thanks,

Jetfrey A.Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ru]og

Fllensburg WA 08926

jeff-watson@cokittitas.wa.us

509-9335-8274




Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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